
Marcia, 
 
After our hearing on June 21st, I followed up with Al Czaia about my concerns for the 
sidewalk.  He agreed to send someone out to put asphalt for a temporary fix and is 
assessing the sidewalk for repair.  Due to the high volume of repairs and sidewalks within 
the county, this may take some time.   
 
In the future, I will maintain my sidewalk by laying salt and sand to prevent the runoff 
from freezing and creating a unsafe walking space.  I will maintain my property by 
ensuring it is shoveled within 24 hours and remove all ice.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Voss 
250 Geranium Ave 
St. Paul MN 55117 


